
CITY OF TORONTO   

NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT THE NORTH YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
TORONTO  PROPOSES TO PASS A BY-LAW TO AUTHORIZE THE NAMING OF A 

PRIVATE LANE IN THE NORTH YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL AREA  

 
CITY OF TORONTO ACT, 2006 -  PUBLIC NOTICE  

NORTH YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL AREA

    

NAMING the private lane at 1245, 1247, 1249, 1251 and 1253 Don Mills Road as “Hoggs 
Lane”.  

At its meeting to be held in the Council Chamber at the North York Civic Centre, Lower Level, 
on February 12, 2008 at 9:45 a.m., the North York Community Council will hear in person or by 
his or her counsel, agent or solicitor, any person who claims that his or her lands will be 
prejudicially affected by the proposed by-law and who applies to be heard, with respect to the 
proposed by-law.     

Special assistance for members of the public: City staff can arrange for special assistance 
with some advance notice. If you need special assistance, please call 416-395-0480, TTY 416-
338-0889 or e-mail nycc@toronto.ca.  

Notice to people writing or making a presentation to the North York Community Council: 
The City of Toronto Act, 2006 and the City of Toronto Municipal Code authorize the City of 
Toronto to collect any personal information in your communication or presentation to City 
Council or its committees.   

The City collects this information to enable it to make informed decisions on the relevant 
issue(s). If you are submitting letters, faxes, e-mails, presentations or other communications to 
the City, you should be aware that your name and the fact that you communicated with the City 
will become part of the public record and will appear on the City’s website. The City will also 
make your communication and any personal information in it – such as your postal address, 
telephone number or e-mail address – available to the public, unless you expressly request the 
City to remove it.  

The City videotapes committee and community council meetings. If you make a presentation to 
a committee or community council, the City will be videotaping you and City staff may make the 
video tapes available to the public.  

If you want to learn more about why and how the City collects your information, write to the City 
Clerk's Office, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto ON M5H 2N2 or call 416-395-0480.   

To view a copy of the proposed by-law to name Hoggs Lane, obtain additional information, 
submit comments or address the North York Community Council meeting on February 12, 
2008, please contact the following City official no later than 4:30 p.m. on February 11, 2008.       
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Ms. Francine Adamo  
Administrator, North York Community Council  
City Clerk’s Office  
North York Civic Centre  
Main Floor, 5100 Yonge Street  
Toronto Ontario M2N 5V7  
Telephone: (416) 395-7348; Fax: (416) 395-7337 
E-mail: fadamo@toronto.ca

    

This Notice is dated this 25th day of January, 2008.    

Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk   


